Route 1 Box 139
Kimbarly, Idaho 93341

Oet., 2,1968

Dr. Joffre L. Coe

Research Laboratories of Anthropology
University of North Carolina

Chapel Hill, North Carolina

27514

Dear Jof'fre:

Thank you go much for your letter of ﬂliﬂ@ 23rd, and for
the honorarium, It really helps, as the NSF grant doass not cover

21l expenses,

We plan to leave hers on the 6th of Oetober and fly to Boston
and then surface to Andover where I am looking forward to doing some
work with Byers on the Debert and Bullbrook meterial, Then to New
York to do some work with Blrd; then to Washington to work with
Wilmsen and then to Chapel Hill., I wish I could give you a definite
date on my arrival in North Carolina, but do not have any idea how
much time I must spend at each of these places, The longest stay
‘Wwill be in Washington with Ed where we will be working with the
Hoberts eolleetion, I imagine I will not reach Chapel H1ll until
sometime around the 20th, but will eall you from Washington when I
can give you a Tirm date,

Last week I sent a2 sack of lithic meterial to you and hope it
has arrived by this time, I had previously sent material to Ed, and
if we have any left over, I shall brinzg that along on the plane,

At any rate I will ecall you and give you plenty of warning so you
can make your plans,

Just finished e film here on pressure work which I think will
be very good. We now have a professional cameraman and in June we
did a quarry film in Oregon which 18 really beautiful, Hope the
second one is as good,

We are really looking forward to our visit with you and the
chance to see your material and do some work together,

Thank you again and will be seeing you real soon,

Sincerely,

Don BE.Crabtree
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